
From: Ted Illg
To: Ounica Moore
Subject: Re: CEB TERM -JAN 2022
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 8:42:27 AM

Yes please. 

From T C ILLG

On Nov 3, 2021, at 10:59 AM, Ounica Moore <omoore@cityofpsl.com> wrote:

﻿
Good Morning Ted,
 
Your term as CEB Chairperson will end January 9, 2022. Please indicate whether or not
you wish to serve on the CEB for
another term. If you chose to remain, this will be your fourth and last term.
 
Sincerely,
Ounica Moore
 

From: Ounica Moore 
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 1:47 PM
To: theodore ILLG <tillg@att.net>
Cc: tillg@cityofpsl.com
Subject: CEB TERM
 
Good Afternoon Ted,
 
Thank you for being available to sign the Citation Order, I really appreciate it.
Your term as CEB Chairperson will end January 9, 2022. Please indicate whether or not
you wish to serve on the CEB for
another term. If you chose to remain, this will be your fourth and last term.
 
 
 
Best Regards,
 
Ounica Moore
Contractor Licensing Coordinator
772-873-6371
 
City of Port St Lucie Building Department
Contractor Licensing Division
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